
!  !!
Exciting News for SupplyLogic Customers! !
We at CDR view our relationship as a partnership.  We strive to provide the best 
software solutions to help you manage your business.  As our group of customers 
continues to grow, we are better able to provide further enhancements to SupplyLogic.  
We are asking you to help us with our business as we strive to help you.  An important 
way that you can help is through our new customer referral program. !
The 2014 SupplyLogic Customer Referral Program is an incentive-based program in 
which you provide us with a prospect and if we sign them as a new SupplyLogic 
customer, we provide you with credit for your license fees for a quarter.  This is all you 
have to do - you provide us with the company name, the name of the contact person and 
a phone number.  We will contact them and provide them with the information about 
SupplyLogic.  If during the sales process they request a reference, all we ask is that they 
can call you and you tell them how you feel about SupplyLogic and CDR.  In exchange, 
when they sign as a new SupplyLogic customer, you will be credited with one free 
quarter of licensing fees.  That’s one free quarter for each of your prospects that we sign!  
This program lasts through the end of 2014.  As long as you give us the prospect 
information during 2014, if we complete the sale by June 30, 2015, you will receive 
credit. !
Thank you for your time.  I hope that you find this program to be a benefit to both of us.  
If you have any questions, please feel free to contact us at 
SLSupport@CDRSoftware.com or (985) 626-8408 extension 333. !
Sincerely, !
Lisa M. LaCour 
CDRSoftware.com !!!
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